
      

 Student Development is currently holding an Executive Board 

meeting at College of Central Florida.  Our incoming chair, Mikal 

James is hosting as CCF will host our SDC conference May 2019. 

 At this meeting the board is going over the conference surveys and 

feedback to begin planning for the agenda and topics for our next 

conference. 

 Our Exemplary Practice winner Tracey Glidden as well as past 

chair John Fey will be presenting for Student Development at the 

Conference in November. 

 SDC is collecting items to create gift baskets to be donated for the 

Silent Auction to benefit the Foundation at the Fall Conference.   
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